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To: Senate Health Care Committee 
From: Human Services Coalition of Oregon 
Date: February 24, 2021 
Re: Honoring Rep. Greenlick 
 
Senator Patterson, and members of the committee, 
 
The Human Services Coalition of Oregon supports SCR 3, and is grateful to the legacy Rep. 
Greenlick and his lifetime advocating for Oregonians, for their health and for their ability to 
thrive in our state. 
 
For over three decades, HSCO has convened like-minded advocates in an effort to fight for the 
policy development and resources necessary to support vulnerable Oregonians. HSCO is made 
up of over 100 individuals and organizations that work together to develop effective tax, 
education, health care, housing, human services and economic development policy that together 
make Oregon a better place for all its citizens. Rep. Greenlick was a champion for many of the 
issues that HSCO cared about most.   
 
Rep. Greenlick had a deep understanding and commitment to improving the health of 
Oregonians. Through his years of experience before he served in the Oregon House of 
Representatives and his over 10 years as an elected public servant, he was committed to the 
pursuit of making Oregon better.  
 
He was a mentor, visionary, leader and dear friend to many who worked in this building. Many 
of HSCO’s members have personal experiences working with him over the years and are grateful 
his work and his legacy.  


